
From: Gleicher, Cliff (SmartMeter
Sent: 9/20/2011 3:26:12 PM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov); Villarreal, Christopher

(christopher.villarreal@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Hello Laveme

FYI

From:[Redacted
Sent: Saturday, September 17, 2011 05:38 PM 
To: Mitchell, Lavern 
Subject: Hello Laveme

Obviously PG&E does not want us for customers so we have called to terminate our service 
with your company as of next Friday September 23, 2011 we will be off your grid.
We have mailed a check for $350.00 to cover whatever you people think we owe you. If it is 
not enough money send us another bill. If we have sent too much then a refund please.
Turn the power off at the street as Dennis had proclaimed and PG&E agents may not have 
access to our property. We have no equipment that belongs to you the Smart Meter was 
returned September 14,2011.
Thank you for yet another insight into human nature,

| Redacted

Life Is A Crap Shoot 
If You Are Not Laughing Everyday 

You Are Doing It Wrong

SB GT&S 0300925
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